
From: Michael Mills < >  
Sent: 04 February 2021 18:20 
To: Simon Eldred <Simon.Eldred@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Application (B/21/0042) to vary Condition C3 (A1 retail unit) of approval B/01/0632 

Hi Simon, 

Many thanks for your email and that’s a very quick response from Environmental Health, much 
appreciated! 

It is anticipated that there will be external plant but these will form part of a subsequent planning 
application for refurbishment/external alterations by the tenant once (hopefully) we have the 
principle of the food use authorised through this application. I can ask that the tenant liaises with 
your colleagues in Environmental Health on these points prior to an application. I hope this helps. 

Many thanks and kind regards 
Mike 

Mike Mills 
Director 

Broadwall House 
21 Broadwall 
London SE1 9PL 
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